
Cancellation and Make Up Policies

Hazardous Weather Cancellation

We run programs in a variety of weather conditions - very hot days, very wet days - our
educators know how to make the kids comfortable and still have fun!

However there are a few weather conditions that are hazardous for our programs that we
will cancel for:

1- Thunderstorms or lightning are forecasted at 50% likelihood
2- Sustained winds are above 20 mph
3- Snowstorms or icy roads
4- Temperatures dip below 20F

We check weather every night around 7-9pm, and every morning around 6-7am. We will
send an email the night before or an email and text message the morning of to inform you
if class is cancelled.

If these conditions arise unexpectedly during the day we will take shelter in the safest
place at this location. If needed, we may send text message alerts to all parents to come
pick up your child.

The cost of the program includes one weather cancellation. However, if there are
subsequent cancellations due to weather after the first one, a credit of 50% of that day
will be applied to your account. This means that for every cancellation beyond the initial
one, you will receive a 50% credit for that day.



Make Up Days and Attendance

We want to take a moment to kindly remind you of our class attendance policy. As stated
during registration, participants are to attend only the classes they have officially
registered for. We understand that unforeseen circumstances may arise, but unfortunately,
we are unable to offer makeup days for missed classes at this time.

Please do not attend a class or drop off your child for a class unless you are officially
registered for it.

Each program has its own set of sign-in sheets and emergency information forms tailored
to the specific day of the week and location. This approach enables us to promptly adhere
to emergency protocols, thereby ensuring the safety of all participants in our outdoor
learning environment. We genuinely appreciate your understanding and cooperation in
this matter, as we prioritize the safety of our students and staff

Thank you for being a part of our Rewilding School Community, and we look
forward to seeing you soon!


